
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We had great fun on Wednesday using our mud 

kitchen to stir, mix, create and imagine… we 

pretended to make soup, cups of tea, some hot 

chocolate and some biscuits – all from mud, leaves, 

sticks, acorns and some water! 

  

  

Preschool have had a super half term learning, playing, discovering and exploring together and 

are ready for a very well deserved half term rest! Well done Little Chestnuts; I am very proud 

of you. 

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes We have been thinking about things that make us happy 

this week and have chatted about what makes us feel sunny 

on the inside.  Preschool have thoroughly enjoyed singing’ 

If you are happy and you know it’; there is a lovely version 

on the barefoot books website. 

Preschool were inspired by spotting some toy hedgehogs in our maths 

area this week. After lots of chatting about their spines and how they 

hibernate, we decided to make some hedgehogs using brown playdough 

and tiny sticks – they were very creative! We have also enjoyed sharing 

the story of ‘Owl Babies’ together this week, talking about the 

different characters, Sarah, Percy and Bill as well as thinking about the 

number 3.    In the sand we have been comparing heavy and light things 

as well as creating some super cube shapes in our construction area.  

There has also been some lovely careful, cutting out using scissors and 

lots of lovely drawings. 

 

 
We have been busy finding out about 

things that begin with the same 

sounds…  buttery bagels…big, building 

bricks and smooth, soft sand. I 

wonder what you can spot at home 

together? 
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